
Thyroid Antibody Testing Change
➢ Starting July 18, 2023, the Upstate University Hospital Laboratory will change the assays for 

Thyroglobulin antibodies (TgAb; LAB533) and Thyroperoxidase antibodies (TPOAb; LAB858)
➢ The new assays for these analytes are more robust and reliable than the current assays
➢ The new assay has a different methodology resulting in very different normal ranges compared to the 

current assays
➢ Interpretation of results should be interpreted using the appropriate normal ranges
➢ Caution should be used when interpreting testing results on the new assays compared to historical 

results on the current assays 
➢ Please advise your patients with longitudinal testing of this change and appropriate interpretation

For questions or more information, please contact the Core Laboratory at 315-464-4459 
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